
 
 
 

 
 
Filming a patient arriving at The Alfred 
 
 
Media are asked to use their discretion when filming patient arrivals and remain 
respectful of patient privacy, and staff, at all times. 
 
Patients arriving by air 

 
• Access to the helipad is not permitted to film patients arriving by helicopter.   

 
• The position most commonly used to capture arrival by air is from the grassy 

area alongside The Alfred’s circular driveway on Commercial Road. 
 

Patients arriving by road 
 

• Filming of patients arriving at The Alfred by road ambulance is commonly done 
from the footpath near the ambulance driveway. 

 
• If you believe there is reason to have closer access, please contact Alfred Health 

Public Affairs to discuss your needs.  
 
 
For more information contact Alfred Health Public Affairs on 03 9076 22 66. 


